
 

March 24, 2025 
 
Mayor Sharrard opened the regular meeting of the Gaylord City Council with a prayer by 
Councilmember Ouellette at 7:00PM on Monday, March 24, 2025. The Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag 
of the United States of America followed the invocation. The meeting was held in the City Council 
Chambers, located at City Hall, 305 East Main Street, Gaylord, Michigan.  
 
Members Present: Sharrard, Awrey, Ouellette, Jaques, Witt and Ryan   
 
Motion by Awrey, supported by Jaques to dispense with the reading of the minutes from the March 
10, 2025 meeting and accept them as presented.  
 
Ayes: Unanimous.   Motion Carried. 
 
Motion by Ouellette, supported by Witt to excuse Councilmember Wilson from tonight’s meeting.  
 
Ayes: Unanimous.        Motion Carried.  
 
Public Comment:  
 
D. Wishart spoke regarding the Gaylord PD’s Human Services Officer position and OCCA’s support for 
the position. A donation was presented to Chief Claeys. The donation was a legacy gift from (“Carl and 
Maury”) city residents who were supporters of the OCCA and the Gaylord PD.   
 
Old Business: 
 
Regarding the Aspen Tennis Court Usage Request, no decision was made.  
 
New Business: 
 
Motion by Ouellette, supported by Awrey to approve the Procedure for Vacating Streets and Alleys 
(Second Reading). 
 
Ayes: Unanimous.  Motion Carried.  
 
 
No other business was presented, and the meeting was adjourned at 7:25 p.m. 
 
________________________ 
Jennifer Molski, City Clerk  
 
________________________ 
Todd Sharrard, Mayor 


